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Desiring solitude time? 

We welcome you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corbett Center hermitage, Spring    

 

There is a real threat to our decades of conservation work to help 
preserve the San Pedro River valley. Please take a few moments to 
review the link below and help us advocate for protection of these 
lands and all life upon it. 

https://protectthesanpedro.net/ 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Susan Tollefson, Katie Talbott, Co-Chairs, CCA Hermitage Program 
smtollefson51@gmail.com 

SABBATICAL  

GATHERING 

The September Sabbatical 

Gathering will take place 

on Saturday the 16th. We 

hope to spend time on the 

land with our goat or cow 

neighbors. Please contact 

Susan for details.  
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